COMMUNICATION – C66 ITEM 1 Special Committee of the Whole July 8, 2020

From: Angela Agostini

**Sent:** Monday, July 6, 2020 9:10 AM

**To:** Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] subject: deputation-Clubhouse Developments Inc.

To the attention of the Office of the city Clerk:

We are the Agostini family of Wycliffe Ave phone # living in Woodbridge for the last 36 years and we are DEFINITELY opposed to the PROPOSAL that would subject Wycliffe Ave and Kiloran Avenue to additional traffic from the proposed new development. There are already long delays during rush hour along Kiloran Avenue, exiting onto Islington Avenue. More traffic will lead to greater congestion and make our street less safe, SO WE URGE YOU TO SCRAP THE PROPOSED ROAD ON WYCLIFFE AVE PERMANENTLY.

Thank you,

Angela and Giuseppe Agostini and Family.